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Dear Parents, 

We have been lucky enough to secure a fantastic opportunity for the children 

in the form of a science show presented by The Royal Institution, famous for 

delivering the Annual Christmas lectures that you may have seen on TV.  

They will be visiting our school on Thursday 18th April to deliver a show 

titled Energy LIVE!; an exciting, audience-led show, delving into the different 

stores of energy and how they affect our lives. There will be a separate show 

for years 3 and 4 and another for years 5 and 6. This show will cover 

important content from the KS2 national curriculum for both physics and 

chemistry.  

There will also be an exciting opportunity for parents and families to attend 

an after-school, community science show on the same day. Details on how 

to book this are sent in an accompanying letter.   

The cost of the show is £3 per child payable via School gateway by 15th April.   

If insufficient contributions are received, then the activity may not be able to 

take place. 

Experiences such as this are invaluable to the children’s development, both 

educationally and culturally, so we thank you for your continued support.  

 

Best wishes,  

Majeeda Ahmed 

Science Lead  

Nascot Wood Junior School, Nascot Wood Road, Watford WD17 4YS 

01923 238784 admin@nascotwoodjm.herts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Christina Singh 

   


